
Tuesday, December 17th, 2018 

Important Christmas concert reminders!  
 Show times are 1:00pm & 5:00pm. Pre-ordered tickets will be sent 

home with students today if you have not picked them up. Please check 

your child’s back pack’s for the tickets!  

 

 Performances are approximately 1 hour long. Please be respectful and 

wait until the performance is over before you leave. 

  

 For the 5:00pm performance, students should go to their classrooms at 

approximately 4:45pm. After the performance, please have students 

check in with their teacher before leaving. 

 

 

 Front doors will open at 12:45pm, for the 1:00pm show and 4:30pm for 

the 5:00pm show. Please line up outside prior to doors opening.  

 

 There will be additional parking in the back of the school for the 

5:00pm show only (due to student safety).  

The back gates (behind school) will be unlocked at 4:00pm.  

 

 A suggested donation of $2.00 or a non-perishable food item would be 

appreciated.   

 

We look forward to seeing you at the performance!  

Thank you,  

Latimer Road Elementary  


